
28th March 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

As a school, we know that children learn best when parents and 
teachers follow the same methods. Working in the same way is 
vital for reinforcing learning. 

At school we have decided to reinvigorate the way we teach 
phonics and have invested in a new DfE validated scheme called 
Monster Phonics.

Monster Phonics accelerates progress by following the national 
curriculum and it is important to use this approach at home 
whenever you are helping your child with phonics or learning 
spellings. 

Below you will find your parent login. You can use this to access 
Monster Phonics resources online. 

Username: parent@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
Password: StMargarets*2022

There are plenty of free resources which you can download such 
as Flashcards and PowerPoints to support home learning.
There is also a Guide to Reading, whicvh can be found here:

https://monsterphonics.com/guide-to-reading-monster-phonics-books/
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